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All Saints Primary School  
Weekly Parent Email  

W/E 19th July 2019 

 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

Wow what a week we have had! The pinnacle of which was our fabulous KS2 Show – A Midsummer Night’s Dream. 

The show took place on Wednesday and Thursday evening and was simply spectacular with the children receiving 

rave reviews. We are so proud of all the children that took part in the show – they worked so hard during the 4 week 

rehearsal schedule and they performed brilliantly on the night. Special thanks to the incredible Miss Scott and Mrs 

Gawler who directed the show and kept the children motivated and focused throughout.  

Sadly, we will be saying goodbye to Mrs Sedgbeer at the end of this term. We would like to thank her for her 
contribution to All Saints whilst she has been with us – in particular for securing a grant for our school gardening and 
running the gardening club so successfully. We wish her well in her future adventures. 
 
On Tuesday 22nd July we will be wishing our Year 6 children lots of luck as they leaver All Saints to embark on their 
secondary education. They are a credit to our school and we look forward to celebrating their achievements at the 
Leavers’ service at 2pm in the hall. The families of our Yr 6 children are invited to attend this special service. 
 
 
 
Please enjoy the weekend. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
All Saints 
 
 
Letters this week: 
 

 What’s on this week 22nd July 2019 
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